
   MARCH NEWSLETTER 
 

 
 
 

HAPPPY ST. PATRICK’S DAY Y.A.C.B. FAMILIES!  
We hope the signs for spring are bringing you joy and lots of fun times with your 
family outside. We hope you are staying COVID free and continuing to be safe. 

  
If you have received your costume for the recital, please be sure it fits. If it does not fit, you 

need to bring it to Mr. Nick or Ms. Darby, so we can take care of getting it fixed. This needs to 
happen ASAP. 

 
 

***Closed*** 
We will be closed for SPRING BREAK. 
Sunday, March 14 – Sunday, March 21 

ENJOY YOUR TIME  
WITH FAMILY AND FRIENDS. 

 

 

 

 

****March Scholarships**** 
Jaci Corbit, has received her scholarship in All of her Classes. Jaci is a go getter and an extremely 

hard worker. We are proud of her accomplishments. Also, Mikaela Murrietta is receiving a 

scholarship in Intermediate Hip Hop on Saturday. Mikaela has made great gains in Hip Hop and it is a 

joy to see her shine. Congratulations!  

 

*Student of the Week – DON’T FORGET TO ASK YOUR DANCER IF THEY 

RECEIVED ONE OF THESE! 

 

****Teacher of the Month**** 

Way to go Machala Gilliland has been selected as our Teacher of the Month. Machala 

teaches two classes for YACB and has for many years. She is wonderful with our students 

and we are thankful for all the extra things she does at the dance school. 

 
 

****Classes of the Month**** 
Congratulations to Beginning Tap II/III on Saturday and Character. 

We appreciate the extra efforts of the students in these classes.  

Please continue to work hard and keep up the great work! 
 

****Make-up Classes**** 
Do you want perfect attendance? If you have any missed classes, you 

can make them up on Saturdays, from 12:30 to 1:00.  

Sign-up in the lobby for the class you would like to make up.  

If you have questions see Ms. Tonja or ask your teacher. 

 

***FUNDRAISER*** 
Help support BALLET CONTINENTIAL at our MOD Pizza DAY.  

Ballet Continental is having a fundraising on March 10 at MOD Pizza. 

 Have lunch or dinner at MOD and  

Ballet Continental receives 20% of the proceeds.  

 
Thank you, 

Mr. Nick McLain, Director & Ms. Darby Downs, Managing Director 

www.YACBdance.com 

520-326-7887  

http://www.yacbdance.com/

